
INVESTOR UPDATE 

 

AUTOHELLAS SA, in order to facilitate the public and the company investors on the 

merger  procedures through absorption of the company “Vacar SA” by “Autohellas 

Tourism and trading company”, would like to inform that all relevant  information and 

documents have been posted on the Company’s website, in section “Investor Relations”  

(https://www.hertz.gr/en/Announcements  select: “Merger Announcements”. ) 
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